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The closing date for entry to the Wilmott Cup and JM Rose Bowl is approaching fast (25th March 2013).

Senior men and women must enter by this date or miss out on the competition. You can download the entry
form from the link below while if you want more information, you should contact Diane Webb
(dianeK1414@hotmail.co.uk)

Download Entry Form here
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